ODEON Lothian Road 1s showing
The Beatles: Eight Days a
Week later this month

g

Edinburgh Beatles fans are invited to relive the magic of the
Beatles 1964 show at ODEON Lothian Road, the same site the
awesome foursome performed 52 years ago.

Beatlemania will once again hit Edinburgh with the release of
the highly anticipated film, The Beatles: Eight Days A Week —
The Touring Years which will be showing at ODEON Edinburgh
Lothian Road from 15th September.

The eagerly-awaited film from Academy Award-winner Ron Howard
explores how John, Paul, George and Ringo came together and
created their music, revealing the inner workings of the band
and how these four ordinary people became the most successful
band in history.
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